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franchises introduced in 2005A novel S1 nuclease assay for quantification of polymerase chain reaction. A novel simple and
sensitive assay for quantification of polymerase chain reaction (PCR) has been developed. In this method, the amplified DNA
as a template is treated with S1 nuclease enzyme to convert single-stranded DNAs into double-stranded DNAs; and then the
PCR products are isolated and the double-stranded DNAs are quantitated by measuring the decreased amount of S1 nuclease
digestion product. The procedure offers several advantages over more conventional methods. These advantages include the
simplification of the protocols, the elimination of complicated steps (such as gel extraction of amplified DNA products) and the
elimination of hazardous chemicals. With this procedure, we have shown that the DNA of human biliary mucosa contains a type
of two adenovirus DNAs species, Ad. 1 and Ad. 8.The present invention relates to an endoscope having a bending section.
Generally, an endoscope is a medical instrument inserted into the body of a human being or an animal to observe the interior of
a body cavity. In recent years, endoscopes have become widely used in the fields of not only medical treatment but also
industrial treatment. An endoscope generally includes an insertion section, a treatment section provided at the distal end of the
insertion section, an illumination section disposed at the distal end of the treatment section, a bending section disposed at the
distal end of the insertion section, and a window section disposed at the distal end of the insertion section. The treatment section
includes a distal end portion provided with a treatment section having a treatment tool, a treatment channel section provided
with a treatment channel for allowing a treatment fluid to flow from the distal end portion to the treatment section, and a fluid
supply channel for allowing the treatment fluid to flow from the treatment channel section. The insertion section includes a
slender section in which an elongated cylindrical sheath having an inner lumen for inserting a long slender insertion section is
inserted into the interior of the sheath, and a bending section in which the tip end of the inner lumen is bent. In the bending
section of an endoscope, the she
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2020 Need For Speed Shift v1.5 Full [updated] The family of a disabled bus driver who was struck by lightning has paid tribute
to him after he died in hospital. Supt Paul Hickling, 28, was killed when a bolt of lightning struck his bus in Marsh Road,
Wrightington, as it was parked outside a convenience store on March 4. He was airlifted to Royal Preston Hospital, where he
died three days later. Supt Hickling, who had worked for Gateshead Council for four years, was called to the scene by officers
from the Environment Agency at around 12.53pm. He and officers from the agency entered a small garden on the right side of
the bus, where they found a male who was believed to be in his 30s. He was pronounced dead at the scene. Supt Hickling had
been due to have the rest of his shift on the bus, as he was an adviser to the South Tyneside Seaport service. Police investigating
the incident have said a full post-mortem examination will take place. Supt Paul Hickling died from his injuries in hospital
(Image: PA) Supt Hickling (Image: Northumberland Police) Northumbria Police Assistant Chief Constable Nick Adderley said:
“There is nothing more terrible than losing a colleague and there is nothing more devastating than losing a loved one
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